Circuit Switcher Working Group


Newport, RI  April 30, 2002








The meeting of the Circuit Switcher Working Group was held all day Tuesday, April 30, 2002.





In attendance were 10 members and 19 guests.





We had 70 pages of comments from the ballot to discuss.  A small group met the night before to review the comments and highlighted the most controversial technical subjects and decided to discuss these during the Tuesday meeting.  There were 14 of these topics and these took the entire time allotment to discuss.  The remainder of the remaining technical items and all of the editorial items will be addressed by the small group and all the changes will be made to the document, distributed to the working group and commenters and then the document will be sent out for reballot





It is expected that the reballot will be returned and the new comments will be distributed in time for the next meeting in September at which time all comments should be able to be resolved and the document approved. 








Submitted by;


Randy Dotson


Working Group Chaiman


